
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE MAY 21, 2002 

MULLEN DRIVE AND YORKHILL BOULEVARD TRAFFIC CALMING COMMITTEES 

Recommendation 

Councillor Kadis recommends that the Mullen Drive and York Hill Boulevard Traffic Calming 
Committees reconvene and if necessary additional members be added. 
 
Purpose 
 
To discuss the need of implementing additional traffic calming measures for segments of the 
areas that were not previously addressed. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

There have been several requests for reassessment in segments of both areas for the need of 
additional traffic calming measures. This would represent the completion of both areas with 
respect to traffic calming measures.  
 

Attachments 

none 
 

Report prepared by: 

Debi Traub, Council Administrative Assistant 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Councillor Susan Kadis 
 


